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RESOLUTION OF A SIGNIFICANT SAFETY CONCERN (SSC) —  
HAITI 

1. The Council, at the twelfth meeting of its 179th Session, approved the mechanism for 
addressing Significant Safety Concerns (SSCs) identified during the conduct of safety oversight activities under 
the Universal Safety Oversight Audit Programme (USOAP). 

2. In December 2012, ICAO identified an SSC in Haiti pertaining to its air operator 
certification process. In accordance with the mechanism approved by the Council, the ICAO SSC 
Validation Committee determined that the corrective actions taken by Haiti had resolved the immediate risk 
associated with the SSC finding. As a result, the SSC is no longer posted on the ICAO public website 
(https://www.icao.int/safety/pages/usoap-results.aspx) as well as the ICAO USOAP Continuous Monitoring 
Approach (CMA) online framework (https://www.icao.int/usoap). 

3. Presently, three SSCs identified by ICAO remain unresolved. The ICAO Member States 
with unresolved SSCs that remain posted on the secure website are the following: Bhutan, Eritrea and the 
five Member States of the Organisation of Eastern Caribbean States (OECS) which are also Member States 
of ICAO (namely, Antigua and Barbuda, Grenada, Saint Kitts and Nevis, Saint Lucia, and Saint Vincent 
and the Grenadines). 
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